Hampton Falls School District

Thursday, April 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.
School Board Meeting
Lincoln Akerman School – Library
8 Exeter Road, Hampton Falls

www.sau21.org

School Board Members present: Mark Lane; Chair, Greg Parish; Vice-chair, Pamela Miller,

and Greg Marrow.

John Bailly joined the meeting remotely from Detroit,

Michigan at 6:00 p.m.

Administration present: Dr. Robert Sullivan, Superintendent, Dr. Ronna Cadarette,

Assistant Superintendent, Matt Ferreira; Business Administrator, Mark Deblois; Principal, and Ada

McDowell: Director of Special Services.

At 6:00 p.m., Mark Lane called the Hampton Falls Public Hearing to **order** for withdrawing \$5,175.00 from the Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund for the purchase of a replacement air compressor for the pneumatic system.

Public Comment: There were no comments.

Mark Lane closed the Hampton Falls Public Hearing at 6:04 p.m.

Submitted by Maureen Hastings, Recording Secretary (Approved May 10, 2018)